
Hnppv New Yenn !

The staff of the Permanent Secretariat of
E a s t  A s i a  H y d r o g r a p h i c  C o m m i s s i o n
(EAHC)  cord ia l l y  send the i r  warmest
greetings for the Season and every good
wish for the New Year to all the Hydrog-
raphers of EAHC and his staff as well as
to the other readers of EAHC Newsletters.

Standing from left
Ms. H. Kaneta, Mr. T. Kishida, Mr. M. Tozawa
Seated from left
Mr .  S.  Mimura,  Mr .  M.  Shiozak i ,  Mr .  T .  Nagai

Nonce
J.H.D. TELEPHaNE NIwBERS aHANGE

With the installation of a new automatit: telephone. exchange
system (Direct Dial-in system) in the Hydrographic Depart-
ment of Japan (JHD), Tokyo, all the telephone numbers
changed. Among all, certain new numbers assigned as from
Ist January 1995 are as follows:

+ 8 1 - 3
Chief  Hydrographer. '  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  3541 7991
International Cooperation Office: 3541 3685
Director, Planning Division 3541 3813
Director, Notices to Mariners Division ............ 3541 3812
NtM Operation Office ., 3541 3817
Japan Oceanographic Data Center (JODC) .... 3541 4295

The Fax numbers of J.H.D have not been aJfected by this
chnnge of telephone numbers and connectable as befrtre.


